From: "Vicki Popplewell (Planning)

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] CORRECTION: Re: South Staffordshire LP Examination - Duty to Cooperate Consultation

Date: 30 August 2025 at 16:33:15 BST

To: Louise St John Howe <louise@poservices.co.uk>, Louise St John

Howe < lstjohnhowe@icloud.com>

Dear Louise

Thank you for your recent email.

I confirm that Dudley MBC has nothing further to add to the recent consultation and to the comments we previously made under the Regulation 19 consultation and previous Hearing Statements. We are satisfied that South Staffordshire have carried out the Duty to Co-operate requirements.

Regards,
Vicki Popplewell
Planning Policy Manager
Planning - Development Control
Regeneration & Enterprise
Dudley Council
4 Ednam Road, Dudley, DY1 1HL
01384 816941
www.dudley.gov.uk